SLL Board Meeting – 11/18/19
New Board Election – 2020 SLL Board Members 
President – Jay Mooers
Vice President – Greg DeCelle
Player Agent- Chris VanValkenburg
Treasurer – Greg Vail
Secretary – Mandy Norcross
Softball Coordinator – Ginger Vail
Baseball Coordinator – JP Gramoglia
Safety Coordinator – Becky Bertorelli
Umpire in Chief – Shannon Reece
Equipment Manager – Nick Bernard 
Sponsorship Coordinator – Tommy DeCicco 
League Information Officer – Samantha Wamsley 
Board Member in Attendance – Jay Mooers, Greg Decelle, Chris VanValkenburg, Greg Vail, Mandy Norcross, JP Gramoglia, Ginger Vail, Becky Bertorelli, Shannon Reece, Tommy Decicco, Nick Bernard
Board Members Absent – Samantha Wamsley 

Meeting called to order 6:22pm
1) Congratulations and thank you to everyone that has decided to return to the board and welcome to the new members! 
· As new President – Jay does not want to change many things at all. The board is moving in the right direction and he would like to continue the positive projects that have happened over the last year.
2) Sign Ups
· January 24th (Friday) 6-8pm TBA 
· Feb 1st (Saturday) 10am-12PM Possibly Library – Mandy will confirm at next meeting 
· Online Sign Ups open up January 1st 
· Price to remain the same - $100 per player 
· 2nd player/family $65 after the first $100 
· Tee Ball - $75 

3)  Winter Clinics 
· Feb 9th – Feb 23rd – March 1st – March 8th – March 15th 
· Hours booked 12-6 for little league 
· Vouchers needed for Stallions camp  

4) Tryouts Dates 
· March 21st and 28th  TBD indoors/gym/outdoors 
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5)  Opening Day 
· April 18th 
· Moved later in the day to utilize lights 
· Will need to contact Dr Mansour and Sunshine to arrange. 
6) Constitution and league rules need to be updated to reflect new board policy and any other changes that have been made but have not been edited.  
7) Next meeting we will go  over constitution and sponsorship info as well as concession needs. 
8) Greg D is checking on the status of the Sunshine banner to make sure Dr Mansours request is met this season.   


